
Maiden Erlegh School in Reading 
81 Crescent Road, Reading, RG1 5SL   Tel: 0118 9668065 

School Street Scheme 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
We have been in communication 
with Reading Borough Council 
regarding a proposed trial of a 
‘School Street’ scheme to make it 
easier and safer for children to 
walk and cycle to the schools in 
the Crescent Road area.  

Under this scheme, the area of 
Crescent Road between 
Wokingham Road and Bulmershe 
Road would temporarily become 
a pedestrian and cycle only zone 
for 45 minutes at the beginning 
and end of the day.  

We are proposing that the closure 
times would be:  

8.15  - 9.00am and  
2.45  - 3.30pm  
Monday to Friday term time only.  

We are therefore looking for 
volunteers from the local 
community to marshal the road 
between these times.  

If you feel you are able to  
help please email 
MERoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 

For further information about the scheme please visit 
www.maidenerleghschoolreading.co.uk or www.reading.gov.uk 
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